

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble
Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield S10 5DP
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



22 January 2024

Dear parents and carers.

The children have come back in 2024 raring to go and it has been a joy seeing their enthusiasm when learning.

Pastoral lead

Last week we interviewed for our new Pastoral Lead and I am delighted to say that Mrs Sharman who is currently our Whole School Assistant was successful and will be our new Pastoral lead after half term. Mrs Sharman already supports the children at lunchtime and knows our children well. This does mean that we are now currently advertising for a Whole School Assistant, see our website for <u>further information</u>.

New parent Governors

We are delighted to say that we have appointed two new parent governors who have applied, Dr Emily Griffiths and Mr Siddharth Patwardhan. We welcome them to our Governing body.

Thank you for everyone's continued support

Mrs Rachel Hurding **Headteacher**







